
 
 

 

Date: December 08, 2023 
To, 
The Manager,  
Listing Department, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
BSE Scrip Code: 540359  
 
Subject:  Intimation regarding fire incident at the Plant. 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, this is to inform you 
that there was a fire accident at the plant of the company located at Plot no. 20, 
Survey no. 52, Rajkot- Gondal national highway no.27, Hadamtala, Rajkot-360311 
Gujarat on December 06, 2023 at evening around 8.00 pm. The fire was successfully 
controlled immediately;  
 
However, the company is in the process of ascertaining the actual loss caused by the 
fire. Fortunately, there has been no loss or injury to human life. The Company is 
taking adequate steps to ensure re-functioning of the plant at the earliest 
 

Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Parmax Pharma Limited 
 
 
 
Yash J. Vora 
Company Secretary 
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